Daffodil International University

102, Shukrabad, Mirpur Road, Dhaka-1207

NOTICE

- 04 June 2018

Students of Daffodil International University are
hereby notified that all the classes of DIU will remain
closed from 11 to 20 June 2018 on the occasion of “Eid-
Ul-Fitr”. Classes will resume on 21 June 2018.
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Professor Engr. A. K. M. Fazlul Hoque, PhD
Registrar
Daffodil International University



